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| am writing to express my concern regarding the possible change of licensing for the Wilmslow Rugby club.

As a resident on the road that approaches the club, we are deeply concerned that the possible change will have a
negative effect on the surrounding residential location.

Previously events that have taken place have resulted in increased noise in a residential area and often ‘not nice’
behaviour, when too much alcohol has been consumed. There is always incurred litter acssocaited with this.
This will only get worse and has concerns for public safety, public nuisance, in what is a residential area.

As a good other local example, the tennis club, on the same approach road, has a curfew of 9pm for newly installed
floodlights, as a recognition that anything more is disruptive to what is essential a residential area.
PLEASE do not make the Rugby club become a party event location!

Thank you for taking the time to read our objection _



